Minutes of TBI Comms Group meeting Wed 22 Feb 2017  at Sheila’s 

Present  Wendy, (Chair), Martin, Susan , Barbel, Sheila, Maggie 

	
	Action

	
	

	Potato day.  

Martin to draw attention to this on TBI Facebook page.  Sheila will do post event  press release and Barbel will get stories from folk on the day which may be of use in press release but can be followed up over ensuing months.  Also ensure lots of photos of individuals and children to encourage press to cover story.

Road signs to go up at Munlochy, B9161 road end by A9 and at N Kessock approach from south. 
	Martin

Sheila

Barbel

Wendy



	Social media

Martin had taken part in a Webinar on this topic through Charities Aid Foundation. TBI not very active or knowledgeable on this front and missing opportunity.  Agreed to start slowly with Facebook as main emphasis and try to find folk (younger?) who have an interest in the area.  Plea video to go out to via Facebook page asking for help with TBI SM. Wendy to contact Wanda Mackay re her youth work and Sheila to make contact with Fortrose Academy re pupils and getting a TBI link to their own website.

Agreed that a cohesive approach to all our communications would be helpful so that website, newsletter, Facebook etc have main focus on specific theme when possible.  See attached draft planner from Sheila.  Also need to take advantage of current affairs and jump on bandwagon – eg European shortage of veg recently – potato day press release said “Never run out of veg again – well Tatties anyway”.  

Useful tools within webinar which can help us, esp stockup for photos.  


	Martin?

Wendy

Sheila



	Photo Library 

The TBI photo library is now available through a separate Dropbox called Transition Photo Library (for which TBI is paying £79 per year) and with the password “tran5ition” which is available to all directors.   Please ensure that whenever you use photos you copy them to your computer – we must keep the library intact!  Anybody can add photos – just ensure they go into a relevant category and ideally give the photo a title.  At present not all photos in the library have specific titles but over time this can be improved.  
	

	Website

No particular issues but agreed that newsletter should regularly feature a part of the website to reflect the wealth of information contained in it.


	

	Newsletter

Agreed a group of different editors are needed, proposed that Roz, Susan, Sheila (June onwards?) and Anne are group and that comms holds the overall responsibility for monthly publication.    Again, broad theme as referred to in Social Media above should be reflected in the newsletter.  Wendy to contact Roz and ensure she is happy with this.


	Roz, Susan,

Sheila

Wendy

	AOCB  

Martin raised exciting news of intern coming in June for 3 months  to update Our Local Larder info about local food producers and make it available online for ease of updating.   After the meeting Maggie Dove asked that she be removed from the Comms group as much of what is now discussed is not of interest to her.  We thank her for her long and valuable contribution to the group. 


	

	Date of next meeting 

No set date agreed


	


Wendy     22.2.17

